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February Highlights: 

 The shortest month of the year has come and gone, so has the 2018 Olympics and I’m sure everyone is 

hoping the cold weather went with them.   

 This past month we hosted our annual Literacy Day. On February 14th, we welcomed Adrian “Spike” 

Wolfleg into our school. We were happy that he made it safely to Siksika, after driving through a blizzard to 

deliver an awesome presentation on comic book characters. It was great to see most students engaged and 

participating in the workshop and bringing out their artistic abilities. We would like to thank Spike for the 

presentation, as well as our caterer who also drove through the blizzard, Kariann Bastien, for the delicious 

meal. To celebrate Valentines day, each student was given a creamsoda float mmmm….Thank you to those 

who supported school and wore red or pink this day.  

 On February 16 a select group of students went on a fieldtrip to watch the live play “The Outsiders” put 

on by Storybook Theatre. Its was a great experience for all the students that went as many not been to a live 

theatre before. 

 On February 26 & 27 our students were invited to SNHS for a presentation from GOING M.I.L.E.S. 

Group who delivered motivational speech and hypnosis performance to our youth. 

 February 28 On this day we also welcomed Michelle Weasel Head-Strangling Wolf to our school. She 

presented educational info to our students on Fetal Alcohol Spectrum Disorder (FASD).    



What you need to know 

 before you place your order. 

 Siksika Outreach School will pay your 

$60.00 deposit on March 8. 

 If a student orders a ring that costs 

more than $125.00 (including the 

$60.00 deposit) that student will be 

responsible to make a full payment on 

March 8th. For example: Jane orders a 

ring that costs $360.00. On March 8 

Jane needs to bring $300.00 to pay for 

the ring. If Jane does not have the 

$300.00 she cannot order her ring and 

will have to order something at a more 

affordable price. 

 Late orders will need to be made 

online at your own expense.  

SUMMER STUDENT APPLICATION DEADLINE 

APRIL 2, 2018 

Applications can be picked up Siksika Employment & Training Services.  (SOS has copies) 

SOS offers assistance to our students who need help filling out applications,  creating/

updating resume and cover letters. See Tannis or Gladys  

You will need the Following to apply 

*Social Insurance Number (SIN)  *Band Number  *Proof of enrollment  *15 yrs or older 



A little Piece of advise… 

“Never regret a day in your life: 

Good days give happiness, bad days give experience, worst days 

give lessons, and the best days give memories.”—unknown 

Student of the month 

Lexie Yellow Horse 

Most Improved 

Tito Crow Chief 

Highest Mark 

Joel Yellow Old Woman 

Taylor Red Gun 

Most Modules 

Lexie Yellow Horse 

Siksika 

Ebony Bear Chief 

Best Attenders 

Adrelle Young    Jayden Crow Chief 

Tito Crow Chief   Harland Smalleyes 

Leadership 

Brandon Good Eagle 

Academic 

Josee Wright 



Siksika Outreach School 

Student Achievements 

Congratulations Skylar 

Skyler claimed 2nd place and $200 in prize 

money after entering her Artwork into the 

“Honoring Life” art contest. 

Keep Up The Great Work Skylar! 

Congratulations Harland 

Harland Smalleyes is a grade 10 stu-

dent attending Siksika Outreach 

school. SOS would like to offer ac-

knowledgment to Harland as he is be-

ing showcased on the 2018 Calgary 

Stampede Poster. (Traditional Dancer) 

At SOS we are always proud to acknowledge achievements and 

success from our students. This month we are showcasing 

Skyler Poor Eagle and Harland Smalleyes. 



 Congratulations to all Grade 12 students for passing their Grade 12 courses. Special acknowledgements 

go out to Emily Running Rabbit (English 30-1) Astokomi Smith (English 30-2), Tianda Praud (Social Studies 

30-1), and Jessica Old Woman (Social Studies 30-2) for achieving the highest marks in their diploma courses. 

We are extremely proud of the efforts of the 21 students who achieved this important milestone on their edu-

cational journey. Thank-you to our Elders, families, community and teachers for supporting students in their 

achievements. We are now embarking on our last semester of the 2017-18 school year. Please keep all our stu-

dents in your prayers. 

 On February 21, 2018 Brandon Good Eagle, Gwendora Old Woman, Quincy Running Rabbit and their 

teacher Lindsey Nelson went to Calgary to meet with the Hon. Richard Feehan, Alberta Minister of Indige-

nous Relations to discuss their ‘Be The Change’ leadership projects. Minister Feehan congratulated the stu-

dents on their initiatives and expressed great interest in their projects. 

 On February 15, 2018 Siksika photographer Candace Back Fat came to take pictures of our 2018 Gradu-

ates. She did magnificent work and the results are stunning. Thank-you Candace. 

 

Notice to Graduates: Ring orders will be taken MARCH 08, 2018 ONLY. There will be no other dates 

to order so make sure to get yours in!!! 

 

Our school sends love and congratulations to Tia Calf Robe and her family on the arrival of her baby daugh-

ter, Elayna Rose. We can hardly wait for you both to return to school. 

 The students have started working on their first projects, which they had a choice of ei-
ther beading or working with plastic canvas to create their projects. For some of the stu-
dents it is their first time beading or working with plastic canvas, they are doing great.  Their 
projects will be posted as they complete them and they can share their hard work and dedi-
cation with these projects. 

I will share more as our classes continue. 

 

Colleen Sitting Eagle 



Going M.I.L.E.S is a leadership initiative, created for the sole purpose of fostering a posi-
tive environment for Indigenous youth to grow and interact with today's top Indige-
nous talent, through the medium of the arts. With Indigenous peoples being one of 

the fastest demographics growing today, a change is needed to lead a more 
healthy lifestyle with the chance of positive expression, which is at a all time low. 

With professional positive role models Going Miles is a program developed to ensure 
our youth get to experience the potential they have in themselves to create and believe 

in seeing their thoughts and ideas come to life. 



March 2018 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

    1 

Cory Johnson 

Presentation 

2 3 

4 5 6 7 

Traditional 

Parenting 

8 9 

Math Fair 

10 

11 

Move clocks 

head 1 hour 

12 13 14 

Traditional 

Parenting 

15 16 

No School 

In Lieu of P/T 

interviews 

17 

 

18 19 20 21 

Traditional 

Parenting 

22 

BINGO 

23 

No School 

Admin. Day 

24 

25 26 27 

Science 

Fair 

28 

Traditional  

Parenting 

29 30 

No School 

Good Friday 

Spring Break 

Begins 

31 


